Jennifer Montgomery To "contact@tahoercd.org" <contact@tahoercd.org>
<JenMonten@placer.ca.gov>

10/28/2010 06:48 AM

cc "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>
bce

Subject Reference for Zach Hymanson for TRCD

To The Tahoe Resource Conservation District:

Please accept this email as a whole hearted endorsement of, and reference for, Zach Hymanson for the
position of Tahoe Resource Conservation District Board Member.

Zach has served on the North Tahoe Regional Advisory Council for almost two years and is the current
Chair of that Board. Zach has been an excellent and involved Board member--he does his research, asks
insightful questions and is a responsible and conscientious member of that Board. Additionally Zach
works extremely well with his fellow Board members, Placer County staff and members of the Public. He
will be a true asset to the TRCD.

Please feel free to call me if you have any additional questions or concerns!
530-426-3762 (home office) or 530-889-4010 (Auburn Board of Supervisor's Office).
Thank you,

Jennifer Montgomery

Placer County Supervisor
District 5
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